
Discussions with the Director of the
Swiss Cooperation Office in the
Republic of Moldova on assistance
projects implemented on both banks
of the Nistru Riverdova about the
assistance projects implemented on
both banks of the Dniester

On March 19, 2025, the Head of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, Alin Gvidiani,
held a working meeting with the Director of the Swiss Cooperation Office in the
Republic of Moldova, Guido Beltrani.

The programs and assistance projects completed and implemented on both banks of
the Nistru River, financed by Switzerland, aimed at various areas of activity were
reviewed: strengthening energy sustainability, modernization of health services,
humanitarian aid to refugees and vulnerable groups, sustainable economic
development, etc.

The Head of the Bureau expressed gratitude for the multilateral assistance provided to
the Republic of Moldova by Swiss partners and mentioned the need for permanent
coordination of activities and projects aimed at the eastern districts of the country in
order to bring added value in promoting Government policies for reintegration of the
country.

 

 


